
Wrap Around Care 
St. Andrew’s C.E. Primary School 

 
At St Andrew’s CE Primary School, we aim to bring children to a place where they can 

realise their full potential. Our Christian values are the foundation of all we do and 
each one is a facet of the central value, love, which ‘always protects, always trusts, 

always hopes, always perseveres.’         
 

Double Decker Club Newsletter Term 3 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Last term we were able to do lots of dirrerent activities to keep us busy! The children 
especially liked making stain glass windows and dancing together with just dance.    
 
We would like to remind you if for any reason you are going to be late collecting your child or 
your child will not be attending, please do let us know ASAP on the telephone number 
below: 
 
07766 950497 
                                                                    
Below are some photos from this term including some of the children voicing what they think 
about WAC:  
                   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Term 4 Activities 
 
As we head into term 4 we have lots of exciting activities to do. Easter will soon be here and 
we will be creating lots of lovely Easter crafts, doing some cooking and having lots of fun. 
Some of these may be subject to change but we hope to stick to the timetable as much as 
possible. 
 
We would love any donations for our junk modelling such as boxes, bottles, etc. Please 
bring to collection or drop off if you have some you would like to donate.  

 
 
 Term 4 
2023 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

Week 1 
WC 20th February  

Playdoh Pancake races Just dance    Bingo Paper squishy 

Week 2 
WC 27th February 

Forgiveness  
Flowers  
 

Wool crafts  Indoor bowling  Bird feeder Balloon games 

Week 3 
WC 6th March 

Colouring  Pebble painting  Quiz   Paper airplane 
competition  

Bingo 

Week 4 
WC 13th March 

Just dance Junk modelling  Friendship 
bracelets  

Flowers Cards  

Week 5 
WC 20th March  

Target practice  Playdoh  Disney crafts  Colour crafts  Biscuit 
decorating  

Week 6 
WC 27th March 

Easter crafts  Origami Easter hunt  Easter cakes Finish 1:30pm  

 

  
Donations 
 
We would be very grateful for any complete board games, puzzles etc you may be willing to 
part with. We would also love to have more cars, dolls, dinosaurs and animals. If you have 
any that you would like to donate please bring them with you at collection.  
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
  
 

Breakfast and after-school club can book up quickly, for safeguarding 
reasons if your child is not on the register we are unable to accept them 
once a session is booked up to capacity. Unfortunately, in the past we’ve 
had to turn children away at the door and parents have had to make 
alternative arrangements. Please book in advance to avoid 
disappointment. Thank you. 



The school office is manned between 8:30am and 3:30pm. If your child 
is booked into WAC and isn’t going to be there, or if you are running 
late to collect, please call the Double Decker Mobile to let us know. 
This number is only manned during WAC hours. 
 

 
 
 
Please add this number to your mobile, or tear off this strip 
to keep the Double Decker Club mobile number handy: 
 

07766 950497 
            ——————————————————— 
 
     
 
Thank you for continuing to support us by waiting patiently at the door at collection, and for 
walking up the path rather than driving onto the school site. While we appreciate this may be 
inconvenient, you are helping us to minimise the number of cars on site and adults in the 
building. We are very grateful that you are doing it with a smile! Please be aware that some 
parents have permission to drive on site. 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support of Double Decker Club! 
 

Miss Churchman and the Double Decker Club Team  

 
*Please notify Double Decker Club of any changes to your address or contact numbers, as well 
as the school, as this information is not automatically passed on. 


